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SEPTEMBER 2023 

Trower Road pedestrian overpass  
Handrail replacement      
 
Dear Stakeholder,  

The Department of Infrastructure, Planning and Logistics is conducting maintenance works to the 

Trower Road pedestrian overpass near the Jingili Water Gardens.  

The maintenance will include replacing and raising the handrail which has deteriorated over time, 

along with concrete repairs.  

Works are expected to commence mid-September 2023 and take 4 weeks to complete.  

Pedestrian access on the overpass will be restricted during the hours of works, however 

pedestrians will be directed to safely cross Trower Road at Rapid Creek Road or Lakeside Drive 

intersections. Access will be reinstated when no works are occurring.  

Road users, pedestrians and cyclists are advised to take caution during these works and adhere to 

pedestrian and traffic management in place. Temporary lane closures and speed restrictions will 

apply.  

For more information about this project, please contact Department of Infrastructure Planning 

and Logistics Project Manager Cielo Alvaran on phone 08 8999 4673 or email 

Cielo.Alvaran@nt.gov.au. 

To keep up to date with road conditions in the Northern Territory, please visit 

roadreport.nt.gov.au. 

 


